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The Tinley Park Public Works Department will repair all ADA ramps and 
handrails at the 80th Avenue Metra station from June 30 to Sept. 24. Due to 
construction, the train station will not have ADA accessibility during this time. 
Work will be done from approximately 7 a.m. to 4 p.m. each day. For more 
information, including a preliminary schedule and a phasing/staging map, 
please visit TinleyPark.org/CurrentProjects. 

https://www.tinleypark.org/government/current_projects/index.php

